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27th October 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Today I was notified that Miss Wildig has tested positive for Covid-19.  I have taken advice from public health 
and have been instructed that her Year 5 class now need to self-isolate until Thursday 5th November.  They can 
return to school on Friday 6th November. 
 
Miss Wildig will be in touch via google classroom to provide work for the children from Tuesday 3rd November. 
 
You will need to monitor your son/daughter for any of the following symptoms: 
 
● High temperature; 
● New continuous cough; 
● Loss or change to your sense of smell or taste. 
 
If your child displays any of these symptoms please book a test and inform us of any positive outcomes.  If your 
child has none of the above symptoms, they do not need a test but they do need to self isolate until they are 
allowed to return to school.  Other members of the same household do not need to self isolate unless your child 
develops symptoms or is awaiting a test result. 
 
I appreciate that self isolating over the holidays is difficult to manage. However, in line with Public Health and 
Government guidance, it is essential for the safety of the whole school community.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Carvell 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


